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EAA Chapter 100 is a nonprofit 
association involved in the promotion of 
aviation through adult and youth 
education, hands-on training, building 
and maintenance of experimental 
aircraft, and through community 
awareness programs. 

This publication by EAA Chapter 100, 
Inc is for the use, education and 
occasional enjoyment of its members 
and others. No claim is made for the 
accuracy or applicability of information 
herein. Editorial content is the opinion 
of the contributor not necessarily the 
position of either EAA Chapter 100 or 
the Experimental Aircraft Association. 

Reader submissions and comments are 
strongly encouraged. 

Notes from the July 28th - 2015 EAA Chapter 100 Business Meeting. 
The meeting was called to order at 1830.   

1. Tom provided the breakfast recap in his email. 
2. The chapter picnic will be Sunday August 9th.  The food will again 

be purchased from Hy-Vee like last year. Come around noon and 
we'll try to eat by 12:30 or so.  Everyone is encouraged to fly in 
weather permitting.  

3. The chapter is going to put a renewed emphasis on the Young 
Eagles program. We will be putting together a Young Eagles 
committee to begin coordinating an event for next year. 

4. The chapter tool policy was discussed.  It will be listed in the policy 
that all chapter tools are to be used for personal use only.   

5. Gordy brought up that Al Coborn is selling some of his tools.  A 
motion was put forth and passed to purchase the specialty tools 
that he has for up to $500.00. Once we have purchased the tools, 
we will proceed further with a chapter tool chest and location for 
storage. 

6. The hangar committee is going to review the hangar policy to 
update it and clarify some of the policy provisions regarding 
inactive projects.  The policy will then be made available for review 
and discussion by chapter members. 

7. The next business meeting will be Tuesday, September 29th. 

Member Directory:  This is a 3rd reminder.  On June 2nd, the BOD decided 

we would publish - in paper format - a member directory consisting of: 
Name, home and cell phone numbers, email address and membership 
status.  The directory will be available to current members at membership 
and business meetings and updated semiannually. 

For those wishing to NOT have their information published, please contact 
Dick Fechter at newsletter@EAA100.org.  Be aware, if you are getting this 
newsletter, your name will be on the directory unless you tell me 
otherwise.  It is a directory of individuals who have shown interest in 
Chapter 100, not just current members.   

The first directory will be published and distributed at the August 2015 
picnic. 

EAA Chapter 
100 member Phil 
Conway won the 
Kit Built 
“Outstanding 
Workmanship” 
award at 
AirVenture 2015 
for his Glasair 
Super IIS. 

 

The USAF Thunderbirds will be at the La Crosse WI Airshow on August 
8th.  Actually they will also be there the 9th, but we’ll all be at our picnic. 
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